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DocuMENT No. 467
October 14, 1963

THE MARITIME LAW ASSOCIATION
OF THE UNITED STATES

1963 FALL MEETING

This is to remind you that the Fall Meeting of the Association
will be held at the New York County Lawyers Association, 14 Vesey
Street, New York City, on Friday, November 1, 1963 at 2:00 P. M.

The Fall Dinner Meeting will be held on Friday evening No-
vember 1, 1963 at the Hotel Commodore, Lexington Avenue and
42nd Street, New York City. Cocktails will be served in the East
Ballroom at 6:45 P. M. and dinner will be served in the Grand
Ballroom at 7:45 P. M. Dress is black-tie. The charge for the
dinner, including cocktails, is $15.00. Attendance at the dinner is
restricted to members only.

If you expect to attend, and have not already mailed your reser-
vation, please return the form, with your check, payable to The
Maritime Law Association of the United States, to Alfred A. Lohne,
Chairman of the Commitiee on Dinner Arrangements, at 27 William
Street, New York 5, New York. If, after making your reservation,

“you find that you cannot attend, please remember that cancellations
must be received by October 30 for refund.

JaMmEes J. HiGGINS,
Secretary.



